From: Mclucas, Steve

To: |

Subject: FW: H-LV3 Murieston South (8) Tarbert Drive - [OFFICIAL]
Date: 09 November 2015 12:58:20

Importance: High

DATA LABEL: OFFICIAL

From: Jackie Hutchin

Sent: 05 November 2015 16:42

To: wlldp

Subject: H-LV3 Murieston South (8) Tarbert Drive
Importance: High

Dear Sir / Madam,

| believe that planning consultation has re-commenced regards the above mentioned

site.
As a local resident | wish to register my strong objection & concern to this application.

This is on the basis that noy only is the land contaminated but more importantly | believe
it to be a valuable piece of natural waste land which should be left for the enjoyment of
our local wildlife, fauna & flora. The wild snowdrops, daffodils & bluebells are an
absolute joy in the spring, the wild flowers essential for our ever decreasing & under
threat bees & other insects.

Application has already been granted to hugely increase the housing in & around the
Murieston area with developments by both Carla Homes & David Wilson Homes. Enough
is enough & we should be more than mindful of the role played by the wildlife & the
precious natural balance which is under threat which if left unchecked cause devastating
effects on our planet.

PLEASE SAY NO
Yours

Jackie Hutchins





